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As Poland we think that these issues need to be solved as soon as possible. Poland thinks that drug decriminalization is the best ways to lower the drug abuse so decriminalizing drugs in the best possible way to avoid drug abuse is our agenda.  On the other hand, Poland faces against human trafficking every single day. We have strict penalties for traffickers to minimalize victim rates and we are looking forward to collaborate ideas to finding the best way to stop traffickers.
The Second Polish Republic was one of the signatories of 1925 International Opium Convention, which entered into force in 1928, which imposed some restrictions on the trade and production of drugs. In 21st century Poland started to decriminalizing drugs due to lower the drug abuse simply prosecutors can elect to drop the charges if the amount of drugs seized is of a limited quantity and the drugs seized are believed to be for personal consumption only. [image: ]We believe that decriminalizing drugs makes easy to help centered approach because of the drug users feels not restricted during decriminalization process. The Government of Poland making significant efforts for the elimination of trafficking. In 2017 The U.S. State Department's Office to Monitor and Combat Trafficking in Persons placed Poland in "Tier 1", for their effort of fighting trafficking. The Government of Poland fully complies with the minimum standards for the elimination of trafficking. The government sustained its law enforcement efforts and undertook important steps to improve victim access to government-funded assistance by establishing the National Intervention Consultation Center in April 2009. The government also made specific efforts to ensure identified male victims of forced labor were provided with shelter and necessary assistance, a notable improvement from the previous reporting period.
Poland calls for all countries to cooperate and strengthen policies to prevent trafficking. The government demonstrated adequate efforts to prevent trafficking through awareness-raising activities during the reporting period. The Ministry of the Interior forged partnerships with IOM and MTV Polska to develop and air televised public service announcements entitled “Trafficking is a Fact” from October through November 2009. The government funded NGOs to conduct training for school teachers to discuss the basics of human trafficking with students. The government also published and distributed 100,000 copies of a leaflet titled “You are not for sale,” targeted at high school and vocational students, educating them about their rights. The Ministry of Labor conducted an information campaign for Polish citizens looking to work abroad, including interactive question and answer sessions on its website that provided information about legal assistance and advice on how to determine the legitimacy of job offers abroad.
Poland wishes to be the headquarter for approaches to these issues. We are looking forward to with all nations to guarantee the people of this world safer and healthy future for our rise of civilization with the help of the all nations.
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